
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Online Safety Half Termly Newsletter 
Summer Two 2023 

Another year in the bag!  
The summer break is a great time for children to relax, have fun and explore the world around them. However, the need for 
online safety continues, even when school is out. We want to remind our school community to ensure that their children stay 
safe online during the summer holiday. It is important to protect children from potential risks such as cyberbullying and 
inappropriate content/people. 
We urge our school community to use the online safety knowledge that has been shared throughout the year to keep our 
children safe. To do this, you can either head over to our website or Facebook page. Here, you will find previous editions of this 
newsletter alongside #WakeUpWednesday posts. Don’t forget, you can also download the National Online Safety (NOS) app to 
have a wealth of information at your fingertips! (See below for details). 
 
Together, we can ensure that the summer holiday is a safe and enjoyable experience for everyone!  
 
Take care until next time,  
 
Miss Ryan – Computing Lead 
 

NOS app 
With a wealth of online safety knowledge available at your fingertips, the NOS 
app empowers parents to understand and address online safeguarding risks – 
anytime, anywhere. As the world’s most comprehensive online safety app, it’s 
packed with insightful courses, explainer videos, webinars and guides on topics 
that will help you protect the kids you care about when they’re online. 
NOS also offers free training for all parents. Please speak to Miss Ryan in 
September for more information. 
 

Need help over the summer? 

Take a look at Safer Internet Centres’ blog for some advice on how to help protect your child/ren over the holiday. 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/staying-safe-online-in-the-summer-holidays-advice-for-parents-and-carers 

We also advise you to take a look at the NOS guides attached below. 

Please note: you should call 999 if you believe your child is in IMMEDIATE DANGER.  

Remember! Free online safety workshops  
Fortalice still have three workshops remaining. They say “The sessions will be interactive, fun and informative. Children will 
have the chance to teach the adults what they need to know!” 
 
The dates for these workshops are as follows:  
Thursday 27.07.2023 10am to 11.30am  
Tuesday 01.08.2023 1pm to 2.30pm  
Friday 25.08.2023 1pm to 2.30pm  

You can book your place on these workshops, or simply get more information, by contacting the Outreach Support Centre on: 
01204 365677. 

 
 


